UTA, in collaboration with Salt Lake City, is extending the
S-Line from the end of the line at Fairmont Station at 1040
East to the heart of the Sugar House business district at
Highland Drive. This project will also add double tracking to
the S-Line to help maintain reliability. Service is expected to
begin Summer 2026.

GOALS

Cee98 Support economic development
{ and serve the growing population

Enhance reliable transportation to
the Sugar House business district.

@
t’h Provide an alternative
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to vehicle traffic

Improve connection to Sugar House.
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S-Line Extension

Ballpark

Central Pointe

Millcreek

Murray North

Contact Us: 833-801-7433 | S-line@RideUTA.com ////

S-LINE EXTENSION AND
DOUBLE TRACKING

Sugar House Business District

SCHEDULE

Final Design of Extension: Fall 2024 - Spring 2024

Construction: Summer 2025 - Spring 2026

Q Service Begins: Summer 2026
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ELEMENTS
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New double track
between 500 East
and 700 East

New station at
Highland Drive and
Simpson Ave

LEGEND

[0 Streetcar
S-Line Extension
New Station
I Existing Double Track
I New Double Track



